From:
To: Neighbourhood Plans (TWBC)

Cc: Planning SE

Subject: National Highways Response re NH/25/11584 - High Brooms Neighbourhood Development Plan Regulation

16 consultation

Date: 24 July 2025 13:50:53

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your email of 11 June regarding the above-named consultation.

National Highways are concerned with proposals that have the potential to impact on the safe and efficient operation of the SRN. Having reviewed the consultation document, we have no comments to make on the draft Plan.

Thank you for consulting National Highways, please continue to do via our inbox at planningse@nationalhighways.co.uk

Kind regards,

Darren Kirkman, Assistant Spatial Planner South East Region, Operations Directorate National Highways

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.

National Highways Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 | National Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | https://nationalhighways.co.uk | info@nationalhighways.co.uk

Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.